

SCHOOLS PTA



May has been a quiet month in the PTA calendar and as we take stock,we look forward to our Summer event planning.

With the promise of better weather coming, we are pleased to inform you that we will be holding a car boot sale on Saturday 26th June. If you've been crafty in lockdown, or just had a good sort out, book a pitch for only £5 and make yourself some money!

We are still holding some virtual events, with a view to offer an adult quiz via zoom soon. As we can now socialise indoors, you will be able to invite 5 friends over for a fun night in! You provide the drinks and we'll provide the entertainment!

As a committee we have also discussed the idea of a Summer Fair. Unforrtately after much consideration, a decision has been made not to go ahead with one this year. The committee and schools both feel that it's too soon to be encouraging a big event in the school grounds.

However, we are in discussion with the school about an exciting alternative event for the children in July – watch this space for more details if/when we work out how to pull it off!



New Event Leads Required!!

We are looking for new event leads to help organise one of our most exciting events - Spooks and Sparks. The previous leads will be on hand to train and pass over their knowledge of running this event. If you are interested please contact us events.hspta@gmail.com or speak to a committee member.



Fund Raising 2020/21





Upcoming Events



Committee Meeting

10 Jun

Come along and get involved in the fundraising

Quiz

18 Jun

Test your knowledge with friends

Car Boot

26 Jun

Buy a pitch or come and purchase some goodies

Legacy Books

TBD

Yrs 2 and 6 have opportunity to gift a book to the school for future pupils



committee.hspta@gmail.co.uk



www.pta-events.co.uk/hspta



www.facebook.com/groups/hspta



Thank you to everyone who gift aided their donations. We were able to claim an additional £335 from HMRC!!